
 

 

 

Thursday 17th June 2021 

 

Virtual Year 7 Parents evening – Thursday 24th June 2021 4pm-6.30pm 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are delighted to invite you to our forthcoming, virtual, Year 7 Parents Evening on Thursday 24th 

June 2021 between 4pm and 6.30pm. 

Parents/Carers Evening is an important event in the Year 7 Calendar which will give you the 

opportunity to meet with your child’s teachers, to review their academic learning and progress and 

discuss how they can progress further.   

Due to Covid-19 restrictions, the evening will take place virtually, online using the School Cloud 
platform.  This is an easy-to-use online appointment booking system, which allows you to choose your 

own appointment times with each different subject teacher. This is located at: SchoolCloud - 

Jewellery Quarter Academy A guide to booking appointments can also be found here: 
https://www.jewelleryquarter.academy/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/ParentsEveningGuide.pdf    
You will receive an email confirming your appointments. The appointments can take place on any 
device including on mobile phones.   
 
Each appointment will last for 6 minutes and you will need to book an appointment with each 
subject teacher individually.  An easy-to-use guide is attached with this letter to assist you with 
booking appointments.  The appointment system will be open for booking from Thursday 17th June - 
24th June 2021 at 3pm.  
 
We hope you take this opportunity to further develop and enhance the communication with the 
school in order to maximise your child’s opportunities here at JQA. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding parents evening, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school reception on 0121 729 7220. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
M. Seleshe 
Head of Year 7 
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